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I oppose this measure because I think that mail-in voting is a unifying and equalizing 

factor in Oregon's elections. Having in-person voting on one day, even with 

exceptions for medical or other needs, is inherently limiting to the number of people 

who are able to vote, as seen by consistent reports from other states that people who 

wished to vote were unable to. People of all walks of life should be able to appreciate 

a measure that lets our citizens better participate in our democracy.  


